
     

The General Manager’s Report 

September 2017 
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 Attended the following regular meetings 
o DEMEC Board meeting  
o Mayor and City Council meeting 

 Met Brett Warren of Bethany Beach and their engineer on Bay 
Avenue to discuss how our pervious pavement has performed. 

 Attended City of Lewes Capital Projects meeting. 

 Participated in the new BPW electric car charging stations ribbon 
cutting. 

 Attended the County Council meeting with Robert Kennedy for the 
furthering the interconnect agreement with same. 

 Met with GMB and Sussex County Conservation District to 
prepare for the project on Ocean View in Pilottown Village storm 
drain improvement. 

 Met with Sussex County Administrator, Engineer and Council with 
Mike Hoffman to advance the Interconnection Project. 

 Met with managers of the Dogfish Inn and GMB to clarify project 
timelines and impacts to the Inn. 

 Attended meeting with Mayor, City Manager, President Alfred to 
communicate City and BPW issues. 

 Met with Kash Srinvasan to do financial review for State SRF 
requirements. 

 Attended Mariners Retreat pre-construction meeting. 

 Attended Highland Acres drainage pre-bid meeting. 

 Attended the DelDot Bridge Project proposal at the Cape Henlopen 
H.S. 
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Board Calendar 2017-18 

Agenda items for consideration 
 
 
April  Financial report for year ended March 31, 2017  
  Safety award  
   
May  Swearing in of officers 
  Officers assignments 
   
June  Receive draft yearend audit financial report 
 
July  Accept annual financial audit for year ended March 31 
  First quarter review (April, May, June) 
   
August  Projects review 
 
September DEMEC annual meeting 

 
October Resolution review 
  Second quarter financial report (July, August, September) 
  Six-month financial review- ended September 30 
   
November/December   
  Lewes Fire Department donation 
 
2018 
 
January Special budget workshop date set 
    
 
February Budget presented after board workshop 
  3rd Quarter financial report ended for December 31 
 
March  Budget adoption 
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